
 
 

 
St.Stanislaus School is a Roman Catholic, Franciscan, co-educational Pre-K through 8th grade school. Students are assisted in developing 

their potential spiritually, physically, and socially within a safe and diverse community. A foundation of academic excellence is created to 
prepare students to become contributing members of a global society. 

 
 
 

 

 
1st Day of 2023-2024 School Year 
The first day of school for the 2023-2024 school year will 
be as follows. 
Grades 1-8: Wednesday, August 23, 2023 
PreK and Kinder: Monday, August 28, 2023 
 
Summer Shut Down  
The school office will be closed for the week of Monday, 
August 7th to Friday, August 11th.  
 
 
Summer School 
Summer School will begin Monday, July 10th and run 
through Friday, July 21st from 9:00am to 12:00pm.  
If you have not registered your child, but would like 
them to participate in the two-week summer 
program, please contact the office by Friday July 7th 
to have them added to the roster. 
 
 
 Refer a Student.  Any family who refers a new child, 
and that new child registers between July 10th and July 
28th the referring family will receive a $100 tuition 
credit.   
 
 
 

 
Uniform Swap – Saturday, August 19th  
We will be having a Uniform Swap on Saturday, August 
19th at the school. Parents are welcome to shop from 
8:30am to 11:30am. Uniform Swap volunteers are 
needed!  Volunteers should arrive at the school by 
7:45am. Service hours will be given. If you are able to 
volunteer please contact the office.  
 
Swap items are available for shopping during office 
hours in July and August. Please contact the front office 
if you are interested in coming to check. 
 
Bingo Volunteers 2023-2024 School Year  
New Bingo teams will be assigned July 1st. If you are 
willing to volunteer for the upcoming school year, 
please contact the front office. Tuition assistance will 
be offered. 
 
School Volunteers Needed 
Anyone who is interested in volunteering during the 
school year to help in the cafeteria with lunches from 
11:00 to 1:00, or as a classroom helper, please contact 
the front office. Service hours will be given.  

 
 
 

 
 
 


